










Chairman Glenn Clingenpeel expressed congratulations to Jerry Cotter on 
his retirement, acknowledging Cotter's significant contributions to water 
supply and flood risk reduction. He highlighted Cotter's impact not only in 
the Dallas Fort Worth area but also statewide, possibly even at a national 
level. He emphasized the difficulty in overstating Jerry Cotter's influence 
and expressed best wishes for Jerry Cotter's retirement on March 31st. 

Jerry Cotter expressed gratitude for the kind words and acknowledged the 
collaborative effort with his colleagues in flood risk and water supply 
management. He highlighted the positive experience of working within a 
supportive community and expressed appreciation for the opportunity to 
contribute to their collective efforts. 

Confirm meeting date for next meeting 

April 4, 2024, at 2 p.m. Hybrid; In-person at the TRA General Office. 

Consider agenda for next meeting 

• Review second flood planning cycle scope of work and tasks
• Policy Subcommittee overview

Adiourn 

10:44 AM adjourned 

THE ABOVE AND FOREGOING ARE CERTIFIED TO BE TRUE AND CORRECT MINUTES 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE REGION 3 TRINITY FLOOD PLANNING GROUP 
HELD J�!)IUARY 18, 2024.
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SCOTT HARRIS, Secretary 
REGION 3 TRINITY FLOOD PLANNING GROUP 

GLENN CLINGENPEEL, Chair 
REGION 3 TRINITY FLOOD PLANNING GROUP 
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